Village of Greenwich Park Committee Meeting March 19, 2024

The Village of Greenwich held a Park Committee Meeting on Tuesday March 19,, 2024, at 6:00 pm, at 45 Main Street, Greenwich, Ohio 44837.

The meeting was called to order: 8:00pm.

Roll Call: Jason Hunter, Randy Wilson, Dorene Beverly were present.

Others in Attendance: Danielle (GIIG).

Previous minutes approved.

Committee Discussion:

- 1. Todd Fox from the Youth League was unable to attend.
- 2. Discussion on the progress of the Grant made available to update the 3 Youth League ball fields.
- 3. Discussion on the 150 year Anniversary Celebration in year 2029
 - Need to begin preparations now so that we are prepared.
 - i. When would we hold the Celebration
 - 1. During Fireman's Festival
 - 2. Create its own Celebration
 - Need to talk about fireworks
- 4. Danielle went over the 2nd playground.
 - a. 3 Pieces were coming.
 - b. Need concrete pad 18 x18 x 18 by June 2024
 - c. Virgil and Danielle will meet to go over specs and replace swings on the existing playground.
 - d. There is to be ADA stone or gravel from the parking lot to playground by summertime.
 - e. Ribbon Cutting at new Playground.

<u>Meeting adjourned:</u> 8:40 Jason Hunter made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Randy Wilson seconded the motion. Jason Hunter, Randy Wilson, and Dorene Beverly. Motion carried.

Approved by the Park Committee of the Village of Greenwich.

Jasøn Hunter, Chairman

Randy Wilson

Dorene Beverly